Miller, Diane M. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: Larry Green [Igreen@bio-md.com]

Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2010 11:43 AM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Subject: Additional coments TIL Testing NIOSH docket # 137

NIOSH docket # 137, RIN; 0920AA33

[ have noted that the face width to length ratio is significant to fit and may vary between panels created in
different parts of the country (or world.) This may cause successful panels created in one area to not represent
the average fit in other areas.

These regional differences make the use of more descriptive terminology in the instructions and/or labeling
critical. Perhaps something as simple as wide and narrow will initially provide reasonable additional
differentiation for end users. Descriptions used for repeatable testing purposes may need to be more technical.

Larry Green
Syntech, Intl.




